other demand is low. Notices for Dateline should be written and handed in at the office of The Champion, 191 Main St. E., or mailed to us at Box 248, Milton, Ont., L9T 4N9. The final deadline is Friday at 5 p.m. for Wednesday's edition and Wednesday at 5 p.m. for Friday's edition. No items for Dateline will be accepted by telephone.

Wednesday Jan. 24

The Brookville Minor Baseball Club will hold its annual meeting in the library at Brookville School at 8 p.m. Parents of children interested in playing ball this summer should plan to attend.

The Halton Association for Young Children and the Halton Branch of the Association for Early Childhood Education will hold an evening of care and education for young children from 7 to 9 p.m. Julie Mathien of the Ministry of Education and Trish Baynham from the Ministry of Community and Social Services will be the guest speakers. Admission is \$5. For further inforamtion, call Ruth Furguson at 335-0422.

Thursday Jan. 25

Virtues development is the theme of children's classes, sponsored by the Milton Baha'i Community. The classes are open to children aged 3 to 7 years and address topics such as courtesy, reverence, service and generosity. Call 878-3098 for the location. Classes will be held from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m.

The Living with Cancer Group will meet at the Milton Unit office of the Canadian Cancer Society, 751

Omagh

with ELLA PATTERSON

Best wishes for several who are ill

Get well wished are extended to Mrs. Fred Amme and William Milligan who are patients in Milton District Hospital

000

Hugh Brown is convalescing at his home following surgery on his leg.

Sorry to report that Mrs. Greta Vanderden is under doctor's care.

000

Sympathy is extended to the wife and family of the late Fred Robertson who passed away at Milton District Hospital after a lengthy illness.

The sacrement of baptism was held for Rachel Mary, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Malcolm Reid, by Rev. Shawn Croll at Omagh Presbyterian Church worship January 21

Ski area has best Christmas

Glen Eden Ski Area broke records for attendance over the Christmas holidays.

The Milton facility, which also sold out four ski programs, had its best Christmas season ever.

While some credit goes to Mother Nature for the white Christmas, most of it belongs to the snowmaking crew, said Bob Falle of Clen Eden.

The staff worked with the ski area's new \$1 million snowmaking system to cover the slopes in record time.

The season at Glen Eden started out later than originally planned due to construction delays in the snowmaking system, but the staff was able to catch up quickly.

Dateline

Main St. E., from 7:30 to 9 p.m. Group discussions provide emotional support and practical guidance to patients, families and friends. For more information, call 878-5228 or 878-1876.

Friday Jan. 26

Prayers for the World will be hosted by the Milton Baha'i community to gather with those of other faiths and share prayers for the betterment of mankind. The event at Hugh Foster Hall will start at 8 p.m. Call 878-3098 for more information.

Friday Jan. 26-27

The Milton District Kub Kar Rally will be held at St. Paul's United Church from 6:30 to 9 p.m. January 26 and 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. January 27.

Sunday Jan. 28

Leon Warmski, an archivist from the Archives of Ontario, will be the guest speaker at a meeting of the Halton-Peel Branch of the Ontario Genealogical Society. Mr. Warmski will discuss Treasures in the Ontario Archives. The meeting will be held at Chinguacousy Library in the Bramalea Civic Centre at 2 p.m. Visitors are welcome.

The first performance of the Halton Waldorf School Benefit Concert Series will feature cellist Daniela Kepowicz and a keyboard accompaniest at 2 p.m. The music will suit. a varied audience including children in grade school. Call 854-0191 for ticket information.

Monday Jan. 29

Dick Public School will present Bob Williams, director of education for the Halton Board of Education, who will discuss strategic directions that will guide our schools during the next decade. The event will begin at 7:30 p.m.

Tuesday Jan. 30

Friends of Halton Regional Museum will meet at Hugh Foster Hall at 7:30 p.m. The public is welcome.

Wednesday Jan. 31

Family storytime, which humorous and serious stories relatsored by the Milton Baha'i community.

The United Way of Milton will hold an appreciation night to thank their volunteers at Hugh Foster Hall at 7:30 p.m. Everyone is welcome.

Halton Waldorf School will hold a parent's study and discussion group from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m. Led by Dorothy Olsen, the group will examine Rahima Baldwin's book You Are Your Child's First Teacher. For more information and location, call 854-0191.

Thursday Feb. 1

Members of the Canadian Federation of University Women - Milton British comedy Not now, Darling at and District - invite all perspective

new members to their monthly meeting at Hugh Foster Hall. The topic will be literacy. Representatives of the North Halton Literacy Guild will discuss the organization's program, A business meeting will be held at 7:30 p.m. and the program will follow at 8:30 p.m. Contact Ruth Ainsworth at 878-9311 for further details.

Wednesday Feb. 7-8

Vision TV series Baha'i Perspectives will air February 7 at 7:30 p.m. and Through the Eyes of Young Baha'is will be presented at 3:30 p.m.

Thursday Feb. 8

Virtues development is the theme ing to the challenges and choices of of children's classes which will adlife, will be held for all children and dress topics such as courtesy, parents from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m. at reverence, service and generosity. Hugh Foster Hall. The event is spon- Open to all children aged 3 to 7 years, classes will run from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. Call 878-1362 for the location. The classes are sponsored by the Milton Baha'i Community.

Friday Feb. 9

A morning discussion forum called The Vision of Women is open to anyone wanting to explore topical issues such as peace, raising selfreliant children and strengthening families. Sponsored by the Milton Baha'i Community, the event will run from 9:30 to 11 a.m.

Thursday Feb. 8-10

The Milton Players will present the Masonic Hall. Dinner will be

available at February 9 and 10 performances. Tickets, which cost \$28 c with dinner and \$8 for theatre only, are on sale at the Paper Factory on Main Street. Other performances will be held February 14 (proceeds to Milton District Hospital), 16 and 17.

Sunday Feb. 11

A turkey shoot will be held at the Guelph Rod and Gun Club in Eden Mills. Registration will take place at 12:30 p.m. The high scorer will win a trophy. Everyone is welcome.

Tuesday Feb. 13

Halton Regional Health Department will hold an immuniza- N tion clinic at its Milton office, 251 Main St., from 3:30 to 7 p.m. For an 9 appointment, call 878-7261.

Milton Women in Networking will meet at the Bayrischer-Hof Restaurant at 6:30 p.m. Dinner will be served at 7 p.m. followed by guest speaker Margaret Schlorke who will discuss landscaping.

Wednesday Feb. 14

The Arthritis Bluebird Club of Mississauga meets at Sheridan Villa Auditorium, 2460 Truscott Dr., in Mississauga at 7:30 p.m. Admission is free. Daphne Smith, social worker, and Sue Fraser, occupational therapist, will speak on the day hospital program at Credit Valley Hospital: For more information, call 820-3389.

Family Storytime is open to all parents and children at Hugh Foster Hall from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m. The program, sponsored by Milton's Baha'i community, includes humorous and serious stories relating to the challenges and choices of life.

